# Spring Lake School District Information and Events For The Week of November 20

November 28 Meet the Student Services Team-Save the Date!

November 28 Board of Education Meeting 6:30 PM

**Grade 8** 

Support our 8th grade! Mountz Gear Linked Here-Sale ends December 1st!

### **Counselor's Corner**

This month, the Mountz character virtue is <u>Self Control</u> To practice self-control, students played games such as Jenga, Simon Says and freeze dance with their buddies this week. Our students have also shared various ways they practice having self-control, which is displayed in the hallway.

### Tiger Den

## Tiger Den Sign-Up

# Fooddays Reminder

It's a busy time of year, please remember to place your December Fooddays orders. Contact Jessica Rehill with questions 702-575-9547

## **Booster Club**

The Booster Club Morning Basketball Shoot Around!

- Morning Basketball Shoot Around is open to all Mountz students in grades 3 and up.
- Every Tuesday and Thursday from 7:30am until 8:20am starting October 10.
- Bring a basketball, a water bottle, and anything you need for school since training ends just prior to school.
- Training will consist of ball handling/passing/shooting drills, defensive guarding, open shooting, and games (grouped by age/ability).

#### <u>PTA</u>

Tiger PAC-New for 2023-2024! The Tiger Parent Advisory Committee

PTA meeting-Next meeting 11/28/23. Meet the Student Services Team after the meeting. <u>Treasurer's Notes</u>

**Giving Tree Committee-**Let's work together to help families in need this holiday season with Interfaith Neighbors (Asbury). From November 13-December 1st if you would like to participate, choose a gift for a child in need that is the same age as your child. There will be a bin right at the front door to put the unwrapped gift in. Contact <a href="mailto:keri@thesak.com">keri@thesak.com</a> with questions.

**Holiday Fair**-<u>Holiday Gift Fair</u> on 12/15. All parents interested in volunteering, please sign-up <u>here</u>. We are in need of volunteers to decorate after Thanksgiving, set-up the day before, help kids shop the day of, and break down. Any questions regarding volunteering can be sent to Amanda Phoebus. We are also seeking <u>Student Entrepreneurs!</u> Any questions regarding student entrepreneurs can be sent to Jen Saffos. <u>Student Entrepeneurs at Gift Fair</u>



When posting on social media please be sure to use our new school hashtag: #mountztigers



Follow us on Twitter! @mountzschool is our Twitter account!



Please visit our website regularly for information and flyers

